
Class 1  Newsletter 
Important Reminders 

Our PE days are on a Monday 

and Tuesday. We are asking for 

your children to come dressed in 

their PE kits for these days.   

A Message from Mrs Duppa 

I can’t believe this is their final half term…. Look how far have 

they come! As we approach the final assessments, we just need 

to keep them going with their reading practise at home and   

memorising their number bonds.  

Let’s have a fantastic last half term—Making memories!  

Home Experiences  

You can either choose things from the 

home experience booklet and/or you 

may like to have a go at the home-

work which is put on to Class Dojo. 

You can upload photos on to your 

child’s portfolio to share with the 

class. 

Our Learning -  

Summer 2nd Half 2024 

”Shall we go and explore?” 

During the final half term we will be building up for transition. 

We will be visiting the Think Tank Museum and talking about the 

local environment. We will be exploring Aqueduct and making 

maps. We will also be planting and learning about growth.  

Reading Challenge 

This term we are asking you to 

read with your child at least 10 

minutes EVERYDAY.  

We will be checking Reading      

Diaries and giving your child a 

sticker and a new book to take 

home and keep if they complete 

their book mark!  
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